
  

 
 

 

 

 

Sandown Planning Board 

P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH 03873 

 
 

 LEGAL NOTICE      

 

The Sandown Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2016 in 

the Sandown Town Hall, Route 121A, Sandown, NH regarding the following:    

 

7:15 p.m. – Public Hearing for review of a lot line adjustment application to permit an equal area 

exchange lot line change, to transfer area between lots 6-11-8 and 6-11-7. The total area of 

exchange is approximately 10,560 sq. ft. The subject property is located on Phillips Pond Drive 

and is identified on Map 6, Lot 11-7 and Map 6, Lot 11-8.  

 

Copies of the proposed plans are available for review in the Planning Board office, Tuesday and 

Thursday from 8am-3pm.    

 

You are invited to attend or you may submit written comments prior to this meeting. If you 

require personal assistance for audio, visual or other special aid, please contact our office at 

least 24 hours prior to this meeting.   

 

If this meeting is cancelled due to inclement weather, it will be held on January 21, 2015 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall.  

 

  
 


